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ANNEX 2 

Summary of Comments Received during Consultation
	Consultee
	Support Proposal
	Comments
	Officer Comments

	Resident, 79 Aldrich Road


	No
	Would affect 5 homes and their parking facility.  The bus route is not heavily used and to prohibit normal daily residential usage of the proposed space for 5 families, six days a week is quite unnecessary and out of proportion to the need for such a bus route.  We were not consulted in any way and we are in a residential area with families. We are car owners and house improvers and need to have those facilities to come and go and have deliveries when needed etc


	The bus stop will be sited within a section of NWAAT already approved as part of the new CPZ.  The resident was consulted for the CPZ and has been consulted regarding the relocation of the bus stop.

	Resident, 87A Aldrich Road


	No
	It is opposite a junction, creating a dangerous situation.  It will move cars currently parked outside neighbouring houses in front of my house where I need to be able to park my disabled/adapted car at all times.  This also applies to my neighbour at 87.
	Thames Valley Police and the Area Engineer were not concerned with any road safety issues regarding the relocation of the bus stop.  Relocating the bus stop will not alter the parking restrictions already approved for the CPZ.



	Resident, 77 Aldrich Road


	No
	Any (tax) money spent will not provide a proportionate benefit.  The size of the proposed clearway is out of proportion with the current (and probably future) use of the bus stop.  There is currently little safety risk for both passengers and road users at the existing stop simply because there is little traffic on Wentworth and Aldrich Road and the traffic that does exist must come to a full stop while passengers get on and off.  The size of the proposed bus stop will deprive the local area of parking spaces.
	There will only be a small additional cost involved in moving the bus stop.  The bus stop and clearway will fit into the length of NWAAT already approved for the CPZ.  Again, Thames Valley Police and the Area Engineer were not concerned with any road safety issues regarding the relocation of the bus stop.  Relocating the bus stop will in fact optimize the parking area available for residents.



	Aldrich Road 

Odd nos. 81-87
	-
	No objection or comments received


	

	Wentworth Road

Even nos. 22-28
	-
	No objection or comments received


	

	Area Engineer
	YES
	No objection


	Noted

	Thames Valley Police
	YES
	No objection, requested clearway


	Clearway to be provided

	Stagecoach
	YES
	No objection


	Noted
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